New Vienna City  Public Hearing
April 16, 2024

Mayor Roger Langel opened the Public Hearing  on the Budget for FY2025 at 5:30pm. Present were council members:  Dave DuBois,  Kathy Engelken, Caleb Puetz,  Jake Lehman. Absent-Kloser.
	DuBois  made the motion to approve the agenda for April 16, 2024 seconded by Engelken.
 Mayor Langel stated there were no comments received written or verbal on the budget hearing.
	Motion from Lehman to close public hearing and open regular meeting at 6:33pm., second by Puetz.
	Lehman made  the motion to approve the consent agenda that consist of bills, financial reports, treasurer’s report, second by DuBois.
Fred Kammiller was not present as he had requested to be on the agenda.
	The mayor went over the Recker annexed land with council. Craig Recker and Dave Schneider were present to go over the plans and discuss what financial contribution the city was willing to make towards the development. The water ,sewer and sanitary sewer as well as roads were discussed. The mayor also went over possible  TIF and tax abatements for this development.  Dave Schneider the engineer went over the easements that will be needed and the annexation of the ROW the county is requesting. Dave will be getting the paperwork for the easements and send to city clerk.
	Building permit for Deb Meis for a concrete patio was approved on a motion from Lehman, second by Puetz.
	Liquor license for TJ Shooters and the City of New Vienna was approved on a motion from Engelken, second by DuBois.
	RESOLUTION #03-2024 A RESOLUTION TO APPROVED THE BUDGET FOR FY25 was approved on a motion from DuBois, second By Lehman.
	Engelken made a motion to approve the tractor pull for June 2,2024, second by DuBois.
The council discussed the areas and homes around town that are in violation of nuisance and building code ordinances. The clerk will be sending letters out for the owners to correct or face legal action.
	There being no further business to discuss the meeting was adjourned on a motion from DuBois, second by Puetz at 7:12pm. Submitted by Angie Oberbroeckling, City Clerk    

